
Project Update: November 2013 

Continuing influence of my Important Plant Areas project. One more paper is published and 

it is available at http://savesteppe.org/ru/archives/10761  it is in Russian, its title is 'Steppes 

of Armenia and the Important Plant Areas project' and the paper contains information on 

the history of the IPA project in Armenia and its results with the reference to the Rufford 

Small Grants Foundation support. 

Another news is that, following my visit to Kazakhstan in March 2013, where I reported on 

the RSG continuation grant results, a group of our colleagues from Kazakhstan (Institute of 

Botany of Almaty) visited us last week in order to establish links, for experience exchange 

and further collaboration, particularly on the Important Plant Areas project, which they 

started working on in Kazakhstan too.   
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